
Dear Guardians, 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to ensuring a safe and healthy 

environment for our students, we would like to share our classroom hygiene practices. 

Hygiene Practices: 

• Regular hand washing with soap and water. 

• Use of hand sanitizer when soap is not available. 

• Sanitization of desks and high-touch surfaces daily. 

• Encouragement of personal item management to minimize sharing. 

• Implementation of a "no food sharing" policy. 

We also encourage you to reinforce these practices at home. Together, we can maintain a clean 

and safe learning environment for our children. 

Thank you for your cooperation and support. 

Sincerely, 

The Classroom Management Team 


